From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment 16-1871-EL-BGN
Date: Thursday, April 9, 2020 11:17:14 AM

From: John Joyce <john.joycel27@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 1:50 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Breaking Wind

Att: Chairman Randazzo
Sam,
They say repetition is the mother of retention because it helps us learn.

“I strongly support the Lake Erie Energy Developmen Corporations (LEEDCO) application to the
Power Siting Board (OPSB) to build the Ice Breaker Wind project: a 6-turbine....”

I imagine you and your colleagues know the preceding sentence by heart and have learned that a
bunch of people are supportive enough of Breaking Wind to sign onto a form letter on its behalf.

Yes the pun stinks, so to speak, but nevertheless gets at a serious characteristic that has
accompanied this project and basically all the government influence that has pushed, shoved and
bullied the notion that the grid that has served this nation through hell and high water has been
made obsolete by a volumetricly insignificant constituent of our atmosphere, CO2. It doesn’t pass
the smell test!

The book “Silent Spring” started all this green agitation and none of its predictions materialized and
in fact its phony condemnation of DDT led to millions of third world deaths from mosquito borne
malaria.

You and the board can stop the rush to more expensive controversial infrastructure construction at
the waters edge. Lake Erie's edge.

If it ain’t broke don’t fix it. All the terrible climate stuff has always been in a future that starting in the
1970’s has yet to materialize. There is enough renewable construction in place to turn the whole
thing over to the free enterprise system.

Sam when the dust settles let’s hope the sweet smell of the untrammeled breezes of Lake Erie are in
the wind.

Thank you,
Jack Joyce
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